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Racine Youth Sporis, inc. APR 15 2015
&iving Kids a Sporting Chance Dept. Of Pubhc Works

Dear Racine Department of Public Works,

My name is T.J. Hearn and I’'m the Executive Director of Racine Youth Sports, Inc. (RYS). | am writing you
in regards to our annual Gus Macker 3 on 3 Basketball Tournament that we host as a fundraiser for our
501(c)3 organization. This year the event is scheduled for August 8" and 9"". We’re requesting your
permission to host our event in the Gateway parking lot again this year. RYS believes that this location is
the perfect location to hold the tournament. Being on the lakefront makes our event stick out from the
others. We get teams from 3 to 4 different states each year and it is great to showcase the beauty of
Racine’s lakefront.

Please let me know if you require anything else from RYS. | hope to hear from you soon and thanks for
allowing us to use your facilities in past years.

Best Regards,
T.J. Hearn

Executive Director
Racine Youth Sports, Inc.
262-886-0797

P.0. Box 812

Sturtevant, WI. 53177
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